
 
January 31 – February 5 – 

Catholic Schools Week 
 

February 12 – Valentine 
Celebration 

 
February 15 – NO school  

President’s Day 

** Please remember 
there are NO early out 

days this year **

 
 

Please remember 
with the crazy 

weather we have 
been having to send 

your child in the 
right outer-wear. 

 
They do go outside 
EVERDAY unless it is 

below zero.

• We are starting a new unit. We’ll be 
learning more about Fact Families, special 
addition and subtraction and finding “rules”. 

• We just finished Unit 2 and I’m 
proud to say the students did really well on 
the test.  

• We are learning about our 
community and the different jobs that we 
can have in it.. 

• We are finishing Unit 3 with a project 
and will be doing a Mid-year check followed by 
starting Unit 4. 

• Our project is working on writing a 
persuasive text. It’s a lot of writing but a 
good chance to use the Chromobooks. 

• We are working on different 
endings for past, present and future. 

The last month back has been really good. The students have been working 
hard. We’ll be having some special things during Catholic Schools Week as well 
as a Valentine Party. Please watch your child’s folder for more details. 


